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To: Tillsonburg Town Council Members 

As most of you know by now, Helping Hand Food Bank has found itself in a position that we had to find a 
new location.  After an exhausting search, we have just recently signed a long term contract at a new 
location, Father Langan Centre (formerly St.Mary’s School), beside the Roman Catholic Church in 
Tillsonburg.  

The HHFB Board feels this is a great location for our clients and it will allow us to serve our most 
valuable neighbours and make sure no one goes hungry. 

With the above stated, in order to function at our new location we have to contract construction work. 
Being a non for profit Charitable organization and relying 100% on donations, we the HHFB Board are 
asking the town to forgive our permit fees. 

Please consider our postion and request. 

Sincerely, 

Tom Langrell HHFB Chair, and the HHFB Board of Directors 


